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Date Effective; October P' 2021

Due to personnel changes, the Justice of the Peace Officials, Doug Hurt, Harold Hogan,
Bryan Thompson and Ted Perez request the following amendments to the budgets of
their offices. These amendments should not create an increase to any of the budgets for
the four Justice offices; but should reflect a true picture of the actual expenditures of the
four offices.

It is requested that Mia Stroope's salary, as the Senior Court Administrator for Justice of
the Peace, Precinct 1 & 3, be increased to $36,328. Stroope's salary for budget year
2021-2022 is currently at $34,780. The increase in salary will be achieved without
increasing the budget because the money was already approved for an administrator that
is no longer employed with the Justice Court.

It is requested that Angela Dozier's title be changed from Court Clerk to Court
Administrator for Justice of the Peace, Precinct 2 & 4 and her salary, be increased to
$34,780 to reflect her change in title from Court Clerk. Dozier currently salary for budget
year 2021-2022 is set to receive $31,000. This will not increase the budget because the
money was already approved for a Court Administrator position.

It is requested that the Position of Court Clerk, which is currently vacant be starting pav
of $28,000.

Sincerely,

Judge Doug Hurt

Judge Bryan Thompson

Judge Harold E. Hogan

Judge Teodoro (Ted) Perez
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